Headteacher: Dr C Tasker MA (Cantab) EdD

High Storrs Road Sheffield S11 7LH

Telephone: 0114 267 0000

Email: hssenquiries@highstorrs-mlt.co.uk





June 2024

Dear Y10 Parents / Carers,

I am writing to you regarding the arrangements for the collection of GCSE results in August.

All our Y10 and Y11 students who sat GCSEs in the summer should be praised for their attitude and effort in the completion of their examinations. The students did themselves proud and should be commended.

Collection of GCSE Results - Thursday 22nd August

The school will open to *Y11* students for the collection of GCSE results at 8.30am on Thursday 22nd August. As our Y11s will either be enrolling in High Storrs Sixth form, another Sixth Form or moving on elsewhere, we must prioritise support for these students in the first instance.

Y10 students are invited to come into school to collect their results from the Main Hall from **10.00am on Thursday 22**nd **August.**

What happens if a student is unavailable to collect their results

If your child is unavailable to collect their results from school in person, they need to complete the attached form and return it to the school exams office no later than Wednesday 17th July.

The form provides two options. Your child can either nominate someone else to collect their results for them or provide a stamped address envelope to have results posted home. We are not able, under ANY circumstances, to give results out over the phone, by text message or email.

Please note, the form should be completed by the **student**. Forms completed by anyone other than the student e.g. Parent/Carer, will not be accepted.

Each year, at least one student waits until results day to inform school that they cannot collect their results in person. If we do not have a completed form in place by the deadline, we will not be able to hand results to any other person on the day or post them out. Therefore, in order to avoid any disappointment when requests after the deadline cannot be met, please encourage your child to complete the form and return it by the 17th July.

And finally ...

Collecting GCSE results is a memorable milestone in the academic journey of young people, and it brings a sense of togetherness when students can celebrate with their friends and teachers. We wish all our students a happy and relaxing summer, and look forward to welcoming them to school on results day,

Yours Sincerely,

Mr A. Walton-McBain Deputy Headteacher

Dowalton MSB

